
 

12th April 2019 
 
 
Ref: HCP650 series end of life 
 
 
Please note that all models of the HCP650 series are going obsolete at the end of July 2019.
The part numbers that will be obsolete are listed below, where appropriate the closest
alternatives are shown:   

 

XP model number Possible alternative 
HCP650PS05 - 

HCP650PS12 HDS800PS12

HCP650PS15 HDS800PS15

HCP650PS24 HDS800PS24 

HCP650PS27 HDS800PS30

HCP650PS48 HDS800PS48
 
 
The history for these products shipped from January 2016 to date is attached. 
 
Please contact any of your customers that may be purchasing these products to advise them
of this information and to offer a last time buy if applicable. Limited to the 650W models from
the HCP series, the reason is due to component obsolescence and low sales revenue, with
the HDS800 being the closest alternative.  
 
The deadline to receive customer orders is 31st July 2019, all product must be shipped to
customers by 31st October 2019. 
 
The XP product status list has been updated, this is our central reference and should always
be referred to for current product status.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your immediate manager to discuss. 
 
Best Regards 
 

Martin Wright 
 
Martin Wright 
Marketing Manager 


